

October 13, 2010

Soua Xiong 1108 Wilson Ave. Saint Paul MN 55106

Dear Soua Xiong,

Thank you for coming to our Land Use meeting on May 6, 2013 and explaining your request for a Zoning Variance for your front yard parking. Our Land Use committee passed a motion to write a letter in support for the Application for Zoning Variance for a front yard parking area at 1108 Wilson Avenue.

We understand that there is no alley access to the back yard because of the grade change from the alley to back yard. There is limited on street parking on a dead end street with a fire hydroaunt at the end of the street.

If you would like more information please call me at 651-772-2075. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Karin DuPaul

Community Organizer

arin Du Pacel